
Organised by the East Anglian Traction Engine Society (Regd. charity No 296027) 

Saffron Walden Crank Up  
April 27th & 28th 2024 

at Carver Barracks, Wimbish, Saffron Walden CB10 2YA. 
 

6 The Square, Cambridge Road, Ugley, 
Bishops Stortford, Herts.  CM22 6HR 

Tel:07882 175438   Email: John@swcrankup.co.uk 
 
 

Dear vintage vehicle owner 

 

Saffron Walden Crank Up: April 27th & 28th 2024 

 

Please find enclosed your entry form for the Saffron Walden Crank Up.  The event is organised by the East Anglian Traction 
Engine Society. We hope you would like to attend this year. This will be our third year on our site at Carver Barracks. We 
are hoping to build on last years’ success to continue to develop our event. 

 

As the show is still growing space will be limited for all sections this year. To allow us to manage this entries will only be 
accepted for vehicles attending both days. Non-attendance on one day will result in you not being invited next year. The 
closing date for all entries is Friday March 22nd. Camping space is available as in previous years.  

 

We can accommodate vehicles of any size, although large vehicles will be parked on hard standing and not in camping 
areas, camping will remain separate to the show. 

 

Please return your completed entry form to your section leader along with a SAE.  Details can be found on the bottom of 
your form. The site will be accessible to exhibitors from 8am on Friday April 26th.   Exhibits should be on the site before 
9.45am on Saturday 27th, after this time access to the show field will be closed.  

 

Please be aware the show is open to the public from 10 am – 5pm both days. Between these times there will no modern 
vehicle movement. Exhibits are expected to attend on both days of the show. Any leaving early will not be invited next 
year.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your section leader with any questions - contact details are on your entry form. 
Alternatively, you are welcome to contact me using the details above.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in April. 

Kind Regards 

 

John Hunt 

Event Organiser. 
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